



From: 


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 6:22 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Resign for the Safety of American Citizens


Dear Director Roberts,


The American people rely on the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration to have the strictest


standards of professional conduct.


By sending out a statement to NOAA employees requiring them to support President Trump's erroneous


characterization of the hurricane threat to Alabama over the scientific facts of the situation, you have


endangered the safety of our citizens and soiled the reputation of the NOAA.


We can no longer trust you to perform your duties with the welfare of our citizens in mind. If you have any


integrity or sense of principle, you will resign immediately.


Sincerely,


Donna Storey
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